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Map Rubric 
  

  1 2 3 4 

Labels and 
Outlines 

●​Some 
continents/oceans 
are labeled or some 
may be labeled 
incorrectly. 

  

●​Some continents or 
oceans may be 
missing or incorrect. 

●​Map may or may not  
include an 
appropriate title. 

●​All continents and 
oceans are labeled 
correctly and clearly. 

●​Map includes an 
appropriate title. 

●​All continents and 
oceans are labeled 
correctly and clearly. 

●​Map includes an 
appropriate title. 

●​Countries visited on 
voyage(s) are outlined 
and/or labeled. 

Compass & 
Legend 

●​One of these 
elements is missing 

●​OR 
●​One or both 

elements done 
incorrectly. 

●​A legend is 
provided. 

●​A compass rose is 
provided. 

●​A clear legend/key is 
provided. 

●​Legend clearly defines 
details about routes on 
map. 

●​Dates of voyages are 
included. 

●​A correct compass 
rose is provided. 

  

Voyage 
(Exploration) 

●​One element is 
provided on the map. 

Some elements are 
provided on the map. 

●​Stops on each voyage 
are marked. 

●​ Dates of voyage(s) are 
provided. 

●​ Routes are marked on 
the map. 

●​Color or line patterns 
easily distinguish 
different routes. 

●​All stops on each voyage 
are clearly marked. 

●​Dates of voyage(s) are 
neatly provided. 

●​All routes are correct, 
well-marked and easy to 
follow. 

●​Color or line patterns 
easily distinguish 
different routes. 

●​Arrows are provided to 
show direction of travel. 

 
  

Neatness & 
Quality 

●​Elements are difficult 
to read. 

●​Several spelling and 
capitalization errors 
are present. 

●​Routes are difficult to 
determine. 

Elements are legible. 
Neatness and 
organization may need 
improvements. 
Some spelling or 
capitalization errors 
are present. 
  

●​All elements of the map 
are easily read and are 
well-organized.  

●​Color may enhance 
presentation. 

●​Elements of the map 
are spelled and 
capitalized correctly. 

  

●​All elements of the map 
are easily read and are 
exceptionally 
well-organized. 

●​Color and added detail 
enhance presentation. 

●​Elements of the map are 
spelled and capitalized 
correctly and displayed 
in an exceptionally 
neat/creative way. 

        

Total: 
 


